
 
 
 
 

Show Your Support for Local Law Enforcement by 
Being a Part of the Top Cop Awards 

 
The 15th Annual Greater Hampton Roads Regional 
Crime Lines’ Top Cop Awards Dinner has been 
scheduled for Saturday, November 7, 2015.  
 
The Top Cop Awards Dinner honors the exemplary 
performance of our local law enforcement officers and 
the communities who have shown support of their 
efforts. 
 
These awards are presented to police officers in each 
city, an individual, a corporation and an organization in 
the Hampton Roads area. 
 
A Lifetime Achievement Award is given to an individual or organization that has 
contributed to the well-being of citizens throughout Hampton Roads. Then that 
evening, one of the police officers submitted from the localities is chosen to receive 
the "Top Cop Award." 
 

HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED 
 
NOMINATIONS: If you know an individual or organization worthy of recognition, 
please submit the nomination by August 30, 2015. 
 
ATTEND THE DINNER: to join the festivities and hear stories of the great work 
being done by men and women serving across the region contact the Greater 
Hampton Roads Crime Lines by e-mail at TopCop@888lockuup.com 
 
BE A SPONSOR: The Top Cop Awards Dinner not only honors great work by law 
enforcement officers, but it also raises funds to help pay for the regional phone 
system (888-LOCK-U-UP) that directs tips from citizens anonymously to authorities, 
and supports local program efforts to pay for successful information that solve 
crimes. You can support this program by sponsoring the annual awards dinner. 


